
Upcoming Workshop Reminder 

Dear Team, 

This is a friendly reminder that our upcoming workshop, "Maximizing Productivity," will take 

place on March 15, 2023, from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM in the Main Conference Room. 

Please ensure you have registered for the workshop if you haven't done so already. We 

encourage everyone to participate as it will be a great opportunity to enhance our skills and 

collaborate. 

Looking forward to seeing you all there! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


